
                                                                                     P.O. Box 31   Erie, Michigan  48133 

Parents and/or Guardians, 

 Bobbie’s StaƯ would like to welcome everyone to a new school year!   

We will resume our Weekend Meal Bags program on Friday, September 5, 
for students who attend Mason Consolidated Schools.  These weekend meal 
bags have two breakfasts, two lunches and two snacks. On longer breaks, we 
adjust portions. These meal bags would be sent home discreetly with your 
child on Fridays.   

All Mason students are eligible for this program, no questions asked. If 
you would be interested in this program, please reach out to your building’s 
counselor or principal so that they can provide us with an accurate number of 
bags needed on a weekly basis, or contact us directly via email or by 
phone/text at (517)250-1605. Even if your student received bags last year, you 
still need to add them to this year’s list.  

Elementary Contact: Kelly Hennessey (734)-848-9369                                                               
Middle School Contact: Susan Costello (734)848-9361                                                                   
High School Contact: Donald Traviss (734)848-9358 

We believe a well-fed student is more likely to do better academically, 
emotionally, as well as socially.  No child should be hungry.  If you are 
interested in assisting with this program, please reach out to 
info@bobbiesstaƯ.org for more information.  We have several options for you 
to help, monetary donations, adopt-a-bag, food donations and more.  We are 
very grateful for our donors and this program wouldn’t be possible without their 
contributions.   

We wish all students a safe, healthy and less hungry school year. 

 

 

 


